
NOTICE TO SUSPEND THE USE OF LEISURE WORLD CAR PARK, 
BRIDLINGTON 

 
In accordance with clause’s 23 and 24 of The East Riding of Yorkshire Council (Off Street Parking Places) 

(Civil Enforcement) (Consolidation) Order 2012 I hereby confirm that part of the Order which relates to the 

Leisure World Car Park, Bridlington is suspended which has the effect of closing the Leisure World Car Park, 

Bridlington (parking by all vehicles will be prohibited). 

 

The car park will be closed to all vehicles from 6.00pm on Wednesday 8th January 2014 until 31st March 2016 

(the approximate re-opening date) to allow the extensive redevelopment of the Leisure World site. 

 
The re-opening date of the Leisure World Car Park, Bridlington will be advertised shortly before the car park 

is to re-open and a new plan showing the amended layout will be formally advertised to enable it to be 

incorporated into The East Riding of Yorkshire Council (Off Street Parking Places) (Civil Enforcement) 

(Consolidation) Order 2012. 

 

Further information can be obtained from Dean Edwards, Traffic and Parking Section, Beverley Depot, 

Annie Reed Road, Beverley  Tel 01482 395564. 

 

Dated the 30th December 2013 
 
 
 
Mathew Buckley 
Solicitor 
Head of Legal and Democratic Services 
The East Riding of Yorkshire Council 
 

The East Riding of Yorkshire Council will, on request, provide this document in Braille, audio or large 
print format. 
 

If English is not your first language and you would like a translation of this document, please telephone 
01482 393939. 
 
 

 


